
Office of Medical Cannabis Control and Regulation 
Adverse Event Investigation

The Department of Health, Office of Medical Cannabis Control & Regulation

(OMCCR) has received complaints of adverse reactions to cannabis products. The 

Department of Health, Disease Outbreak Control Division, Disease Investigation

Branch, are currently contacting individuals registered in our program to determine 

if they have experienced an adverse reaction. 

Please feel free to contact us at medicalcannabis@doh.hawaii.gov or call 808-733-

2177 if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Tami Whitney

OMCCR, Patient Registry Supervisor
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